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Cicero Heavy Trash Days Re-Scheduled to June 
 
Cicero, IN. - The Town of Cicero has scheduled heavy trash days for Saturday, June 13th and 
Wednesday, June 17th.  On Saturday June 13th, you may drop off your heavy trash at the Street 
and Utilities Department located at 1159 Stringtown Pike from 8:00am-4:00pm and for curbside 
pick-up on Wednesday, June 17, 2020. 
 
For questions, please send them to Cicero Clerk Treasurer, Rhonda Gary at 317-984-4900 or by 
emailing rgary@townofcicero.in.gov. 
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